Emma Raine

From: Matthew Norton

Sent: 18 January 2024 09:43

To: Emma Raine

Subject: FW: Results of the additional noise survey

OFFICIAL

Sent: 12 December 2023 19:56

Subject: Re: Results of the additional noise survey

OFFICIAL

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe]

Good Evening Matthew

We would like to object to The Stables, old Winthorpe Road being taken out of the Development plan this is for a
number of reasons, which we put to you at a later date.

This email is to ensure we will be kept upto date and have a seat around the table with the planning Inspector.

Please acknowledge that this email hives us that entitlement.

Kind regards
Wendy Mounsey



